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CHICAGO, Feb. 10, 2021— Boeing today released the following statement:

“We are deeply saddened by the loss of the crew and passengers on Sriwijaya Air flight SJ-182, and we extend
our heartfelt sympathies to their families and loved ones. Our technical experts continue to assist with the
investigation and we will provide support needed during this difficult time.”
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